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Comments: Hello,

It is my opinion that the forest management plan should prioritize the preservation of wilderness-quality lands in
their undeveloped state. New motorized uses or access should be considered (we need balance, after all), but it
should not be given priority. Also, bicycles should not be allowed in wilderness under any circumstances.

Thank you,
Doug



